CHRISTMAS SHOE BOX
PROJECT 2024

Boxes have arrived and are available at the back of the
church, so | ask that you please prayerfully consider
supporting this worthwhile church project.
| am certain that the precious children who receive

,  these boxes
will truly be blessed by your heartfelt gifts.

The list of suggested items to include are also available
enabling you get a head start in the fun process of
gathering them.

Your generosity and support in years past has been
appreciated more than words can express!

Contact Mavis 512-775-4590
With any and all questions.

Boxes should be returned by Nov. 10.




